
MARTA FISHER LINENBERGER, 1951-2017
The Foulston Siefkin law firm is very saddened to announce the passing of Marta Fisher
Linenberger, Special Counsel in our Topeka office, at the age of 65. Prior to joining the firm in
2007, Marta was a former General Counsel at the Kansas Health Policy Authority.  “Marta was
an extremely kind and caring individual,” said Foulston Siefkin Managing Partner, Kevin
Arnel. “Her compassion and thoughtfulness touched everyone in the law firm as well as the
community, and she will be dearly missed by all those who knew her.”
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